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Fuji to Donate to Taiwan Earthquake Relief 
 
 
FUJI CORPORATION (headquarters: Aichi, Japan; Representative Director, 

President &COO: Joji Isozumi; hereafter referred to as “Fuji”) and all of its 

employees would like to express our deepest condolences to those who have 

lost loved ones in the earthquake that struck Taiwan’s east coast on April 3, 

2024, and our heartfelt sympathy to all those affected by the disaster. 

To support the affected areas in addressing the extensive damage caused by 

the massive earthquake in Taiwan this April, Fuji and its group companies will 

make a donation of JPY 5 million. Our donations will be delivered to those 

affected by the disaster through the Japanese Red Cross Society to support the 

relief and recovery efforts carried out by the Taiwan Red Cross Organization. 

We sincerely hope for the safety of everyone and the earliest possible 

restoration of the affected areas. 

 


